
Immaculate Conception School 

 

Parent Support Group 

  

As Teacher Appreciation Week approaches, the PSG is gearing up to honor our amazing educators. We 

need you to make this happen! Throughout the week, teachers typically handle morning, lunch, and 

after school monitoring duties. We aim to cover these shifts for them, ensuring they can enjoy a well-

deserved break while eating goodies in the lunchroom. 

Whether you can spare 25-30 minutes to yard monitor or whip up some goodies, your support is what 

allows all of this to happen. We need 40 volunteers! Sign up below to help us honor those who do so 

much for our kids! 

Volunteer sign up  

 

-Parent Support Group 

3285 Cathedral Avenue, Prince George, BC, V2N 5R2      Phone: 250-964-4362        

Fax: 250-964-9465       email: icsoffice@cispg.ca     www.icschool.ca 
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